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Lambright, Margaret

From: Julia Larson <cookjulia1924@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 4:37 PM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Our situation

We depend on MID water for our Almonds on Brooks Ave. in Merced County.. Purchase was possible from our 
Military Retirement 
We join the displeasure and shock at the WATER BOARDS disregard of Adam Grey"s plea for a sensible plan.
Dr.A.Howard Larson 
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